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George Shipping Agency Accepting Cargo for
Dominica in St. Croix

George Shipping Agency in Williams Delight is accepting cargo for
Dominica, with drop-off times Sundays 3-7 p.m. and Mon-Thu 6-7 p.m.
ahead of shipment dates on Nov. 26 and Dec. 18, 2024— a vital service
as the holiday season draws near
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George Shipping Agency & Things LLC, a logistics and air cargo service provider, has announced
its schedule for accepting cargo destined for Dominica. The company, operating under the slogan
“Excellence Beyond Measures,” is preparing for its next shipments on November 26, 2024, and
December 18, 2024.
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Customers in St. Croix can drop off cargo at the company’s location in Williams Delight, 7th
Avenue, Frederiksted. Cargo will be accepted during the following times: Sundays from 3:00 p.m.
to 7:00 p.m. and Monday through Thursday from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Affordable Rates and Professional Service

George Shipping Agency provides competitive pricing for shipments, with a rate of $1.25 per
pound for packages weighing 20 pounds or more. This cost-effective service is designed to
facilitate smooth cargo transport for individuals and businesses seeking reliable logistics
solutions. 

Contact and Additional Information

Customers interested in using George Shipping Agency’s services can reach out via Call or
WhatsApp at +1 (340) 423-7502 for inquiries or assistance. Further details about their services can
also be found on their official website at www.georgeshipping.com.

George Shipping Agency continues to play an essential role in connecting the U.S. Virgin Islands
with Dominica by providing reliable and efficient logistics solutions for the community.
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